President’s report

| continue to be encouraged by the positive financial position of this organization. It is my goal to see
this continue advancing responsible and constrictive budgets going into the future.

We will continue to look for advantages and ways to streamline efficiencies between the two
organizations. Moving ever closer to our long time goals of separate boards with zero hybrid members
and separate Presidents will become reality this coming February.

Back in April of 2008, we approved changes to the CSIA bylaws for a number of reasons the least of
which was not the auditing firm’s recommendations and some financial parallels that prohibited the two
organizations from obtaining separate reports. These conditions have now changed and for what |

consider the betterment of the industry, the organizations, and the sweeps we serve.

Every consideration should be given and my efforts will be focused on seeing that the best changes
benefiting the entire mentioned above are achieved.

We will need to again revisit the SOP of ethics procedure in the coming days prior to our next meeting.

Randy Brooks
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